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Alternative Gift Market

By Carmen Sullivan

First Presbyterian Church will host the annual Alter-
native Gift Market in Ryan Hall on November 19-20,
2022. This will be our first in-person market since
2019, and the Missional Outreach Committee is ex-
cited to be back LIVE again for your shopping pleas-
ure. There will be five ministries offering fair trade
items for gifting. Come shop and see the colorful
Baskets of Africa representing basket weaving tradi-
tions from seven countries. Prosperity Candles has
new offerings perfect for the holidays and year
round. SERVV will be back with a multitude of items,
some making perfect hostess gifts. Guatemalan
Crafts will bring another array of gift and craft items
to brighten each room in the home. This year we al-
so introduce you to Sak Saum, a ministry supporting
women, children and men caught up in sex traffick-
ing in Cambodia. The ministry is supported by sales
of lovely, practical, colorful bags of all types.

The AGM also will have representatives to share
the stories and ministries of eleven charitable organi-
zations and show how your donations help make a
difference in the lives of our neighbors all over the
world. Make your holiday or birthday gift-giving per-
sonal by matching a specific ministry with the pas-
sions of the recipient. When you check out, you can
pick up gift cards that have a brief description of the
ministry along with their website for further infor-
mation. Cash, checks or credit cards may be used at
the checkout tables.

For those of you who cannot attend the in-person
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market, you can still support the AGM by shopping
and donating to eleven ministries through the
church on-line giving platform. Just go to the church
website www.fpckerrville.org, select the heading

Outreach and scroll down to the Alternative Gift
Christmas Market. You can make your selections
from the ministries and enter the amount you wish to
donate. The donations and amounts will be itemized
and will show up on your year-end statement of do-
nations to the church. Please enjoy reading about
these ministries online. The online AGM giving
dates are November 14 through November 28
only.

This market will be publicized and is open to the
public. Please help spread the word and tell your
friends and neighbors about this great opportunity.

If you would like to participate in working this mar-
ket, please call Carmen Sullivan, 830-377-8941.
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